To whom it may concern, 4-13-2018

| just wanted to take this opportunity to express how much | appreciate the hard work and dedication
to the job | receive from Jerry Hewitt. Recently, we at the district office, enlisted his help with upgrading
our technology department and conference rooms network infrastructure. Jerry has always been very
professional working with us and his attention to detail is unrivalled. The project came off without a
hitch. I've worked with Jerry for several years and have come to know that he is one hundred percent
dependable and trustworthy. | know that when he is responsible for our projects, | never have to worry
about the quality of work.

With this latest project behind us now, | just wanted to take the time to let you know what a valuable
and dependable employee you have in Jerry. | look forward to working with SCS and Jerry on several
more projects in the coming years.

Thank you sincerely,

John Violette

Florence School District One
Network Infrastructure Technician

842-245-4083



